UNITED WATER
GARY S. PRETTYMAN
SENIOR DIRECTOR - REGULATORY BUSINESS
200 OLD HOOK ROAD
HARRINGTON PARK, NJ 07640
TEL 201-784-7083
FAX 201-750-5723
GARY.PRETTYMAN@UNITEDWATER.COM
WWW.UNITEDWATER.COM



April 6, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission Commonwealth Keystone Building 400 North Street, 2nd Floor North P.O. Box 3265 Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

RE: United Water Bethel Inc. - Monthly Billing

UNITED WATER BETHEL INC.; CONVERSION TO MONTHLY BILLING; Supplement No. 50 to Tariff Water - Pa. PUC No. 3 and Supporting Information

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

On March 24, 2015, the Company filed tariff Supplement No. 50 and supporting documents. Staff of the Technical Utility Services advised the Company that the Supplement that was filed had a few areas that were highlighted in pink. The filing today merely eliminates the pink highlighted area. None of the language or rates have been changed from the earlier submission.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Gary S. Prettyman

Senior Director - Regulatory Business

Enclosures

cc: Per Certificate of Service

Paul Diskin, Director, Bureau of Technical Utility Services

Larry Finnicum UW Bethel

Elda Gil, UWM&S David P. Zambito, Esq.